Cover Photo: Fr. Arthur distributing ashes at the 5:30 PM Ash Wednesday Mass last week.

SMU CATHOLIC STUDENT SPOTLIGHT CAMILLE McCARTY '17

"It is nearly impossible to put into a few short paragraphs what SMU Catholic has meant to me these past few years. SMU Catholic has given me a community. As someone who finds it hard to make new friends, I appreciated a safe place where people welcomed



Deople were hugging me on day two! The Catholic Center is full of joyful students; members of a strong, unified community of prayer. The Catholic Center is my home. I spend hours under its roof studying, spending time with friends, and resting in the presence of God in the Eucharist. This home has given me the confidence to be the best version of myself. The people who go in and out of these walls are some of the most incredible people I have ever met. They have taught me something profoundly important and necessary: how to know the person of Jesus Christ. The Catholic Faith is not some set of abstract ideas, strict rules, and cranky old priests. It is a living expression of Christ and his Church. SMU Catholic has taught me how deeply I am loved, and this love has no option but to overflow to others. I look forward to continuing to set the rest of SMU on fire for Christ."

—Camille McCarty

YOUR LEGACY

Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come by making a bequest to the ministry. For more info about planned giving, contact Beverly Mendoza.



CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM—10 PM

Friday 9 AM—5 PM

Sunday 4 PM-9PM

CONNECT WITH CHRIST

As a part of our Lenten observance, SMU Catholic will offer additional Eucharistic Adoration and the Divine Mercy Chaplet at 3 PM Mondays-Thursdays and Stations of the Cross at 3 PM on Fridays, in addition to our regular 9 AM daily Adoration.

ADORATION Monday-Friday 9 AM Wednesday 6 PM

Thursday 3 PM

STATIONS OF THE CROSS Friday 3 PM

RECONCILIATION 30 min before all Mass



Interested in a leadership position with SMU Catholic? Considering a call to religious life? Or, just looking for direction in life? SMU Catholic's Discernment Day may be just what you need! 10 AM—2 PM Saturday, February 20, SMU Catholic will host a special time for discerning spiritual gifts, as well as opportunities for direction and guidance with our ministry staff. This time is required for applicants to Servant Leadership Council (SLC), and encouraged for anyone discerning a call to service, leadership or vocation! Contact Campus Minister Celina Basaldu for details.

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

This Week's 9 AM EM's and Lectors:

Lezlie Vlasimsky Barbara Landregan

Denise Dunlap Steve Landregan

Craig Whipple Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

@smucatholic







PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Julie Young Hal Badt

Huntly Chapman Madge Minnick

Charlene Collora The Lang Family

Judy Henneberger Fletcher Ward

Pat Matula

GALA TICKETS ON SALE NOW!

Tickets to the 2016 SMU Catholic Gala are on sale now at smucatholic.org. This year's Gala will be held April 2nd at the George Bush Library, and Bishop Mike Duca will be in attendance! Live auction, great food, and honoring 2016 Servant Leadership Award winners—Leslie Anne Crosier '81 and Collette Marchesseault '16!

BILLYBOB'S WITH SMU CATHOLIC

Billybob's Round Two! The tornado shut us down last time, but this go-around we are determined to make it out to Billybob's Ft. Worth! We will leave Thursday at 9:30 PM (after the Cathletes game) from the Catholic Center for some Texas two-stepping! Bring your boots, and bring a friend!

COR: WHY DO WE LENT?

COR is back this Wednesday at 7 PM! Fr. Arthur will lead our night of worship, prayer, and Catholic teaching with his talk "Why Do We Lent?" Come start this Lente season off right!

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer jakeschroepfer@sbcglobal.net

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Marcellino D'Ambrosio, Music Minister marcellinod@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph, Episcopal Vicar mjoseph@cathdal.org

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant jbartolo@smu.edu

SUNDAY SUPPER SPONSOR NEEDED

We still need help with Sunday Supper. If you are able to serve our ministry, please contact Development Director Beverly Mendoza.

KID'S LIT

"Kid's Lit" is a ministry for our youngest community members. During the homily at the 9 AM Mass, children grades K-7 are invited to a special liturgy.

KEEP A SAFE ENVIRONMENT

Please remember to keep young children with you at all times in Perkins Chapel, so that we may maintain a safe, welcoming community.

LAST WEEK AT THE "C"

Funk-rock student band COLORS rocked hard at our Mardi Gras Bash Tuesday, and the Catholic Center was packed out for our Masses and services on Ash Wednesday!





THIS WEEK AT THE "C" MONDAY FEB 15

FYSH | 8 PM | Catholic Center

Last Call

9 PM | Nick & Sam's Preston Rd

Readers 2 Leaders

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

TUESDAY FEB 16

Readers 2 Leaders

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

Apologetics

4 PM | Catholic Center

WEDNESDAY FEB 17

COR: "Why do we Lent?"

7 PM | Catholic Center

THURSDAY FEB 18

Cathletes Basketball Game #3

8:30 PM | Dedman Center

Billybob's with SMU Catholic

9:30 PM | Ft. Worth

SATURDAY FEB 20

Discernment Day

10 AM | Catholic Center

WANT YOUR BUSINESS IN FRONT OF 200+ EYES WEEKLY?

(PLUS INTERNET PUBLICATION)

WANT TO SUPPORT

CATHOLIC COLLEGE MINISTRY?

ADVERTISE WITH

SMU CATHOLIC!

1/2 PAGE, 1/4 PAGE, 1/8 PAGE and 1/16 PAGE OPTIONS AVAILABLE

Contact Cody Barras at cbarras@smu.edu for pricing and details.

